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Vision Care USA to Participate in Upcoming KCC
Health Fair

Vision Care USA is pleased to participate in KCS's Annual Health Living Expo again this
year. It will be held on Saturday, October, 16th at the Korea Community Center in
Tenafly, New Jersey.

Please see the event flyer below, and please share this event with friends & family.

Thank you and hope to see many of you there!

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA

http://visioncareusa.org


Give Today Visit Our Website

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

New! Follow Our Instagram Page: @visioncare.usa
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